
Minority Serving Institutions’ Community 
of Practice Webinar

SAVE THE DATE

February 16, 2017

The Office of Career, Technical, and Adult 
Education (OCTAE) is excited to kick-off the 
minority serving institutions community of 
practice (CoP) initiative. We invite you to 
join faculty and staff from minority serving 
institutions from across the country on 
February 16 to learn more about the benefits 
of CoP participation and to share your ideas for 
engaging members and designing activities to 
maximize member involvement. Presenters will 
provide guidance on CoP leadership, structure, 
member engagement steps for moving forward, 
and more. During the webinar you will learn 
more about plans for the CoP initiative and 
strategies for using the Literacy, Information, 
and Communication System (LINCS) platform 
and strategies for communicating and sharing 
best practices through LINCS.

Thursday, February 16, 2017
1–2 p.m. EST

Register Here!

Featured Speakers

Claudia Morrell

Office of Career and 
Technology Education 
Baltimore County Public 
Schools, Baltimore County

May Toy Lukens
Interim Dean of Instruction, 
Seattle Vocational Institute

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/minority-serving-institutions-community-of-practice-webinar-tickets-31331230554

